
Dear Parents, 

I am sending home the Spring Subtraction 
Journal today.  We have worked in these about 
once a week since the beginning of spring.  We 
have been practicing many concepts when using 
these journals.  We circled important numbers, * the
“question asked” so we would remember to answer 
it, and then drew a picture to show our work.  To 
finish each page off, we wrote a math sentence 
which is also called an equation.  Once we used the 
important numbers in our equation, we marked it 
out up at the top.  These are all strategies to help 
our campers be better test takers (I-step) when they 
get a little older.  Please look through these journals
with your camper and let them tell you about the 
strategies they have been using.  

Enjoy,

Mrs. Myers


